
 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

The School Board of Independent School District 834 – Stillwater Area Public 

Schools will hold a closed session pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 13D.05, 

subdivision 3(b), to engage in discussions with the School Board’s legal counsel 

related to litigation in the case of Hoheisel vs. ISD 834, et al., Court File No. 82-CV-

20-1882.  The Board of Directors seeks legal advice on the status of the matter, 

alleged claims against the District, the District Attorney’s analysis of the same, 

and the District’s options for responding to such claims. 

 

The closed session is scheduled at 5:00 pm on Thursday, March 4, 2021 via 

videoconference.   

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: March 1, 2021 

 

Joan Hurley 

Executive Assistant  

651-351-8455 

hurleyj@stillwaterschools.org 

 

 


